
January 17, 2020 
 
 
Notice to Potential Proposers: 
 

BULLETIN NUMBER 20 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) 

AUTOMOTIVE FLEET MANAGEMENT AND MAINTENANCE SERVICES 
RFP NUMBER 475-SH 

 
This Bulletin Number 20 is being issued to notice potential Proposers that Request for 
Proposals (RFP) Number 475-SH for Automotive Fleet Management and Maintenance 
Services has been revised as follows: 
 
     1.  Exhibit 1 (Fixed-Price Vehicles – Department Inventory) of Appendix B 
 (Statement of Work Exhibits) is deleted in its entirety and restated to provide the 
 current vehicle count to be used to submit a proposal in response to                   
 RFP 475-SH. 
 
     2.  Exhibit 1A (Fee-For- Service Vehicles – Department Inventory) of Appendix B 
 (Statement of Work Exhibits) is deleted in its entirety and restated to provide the 
 current vehicle count to be used to submit a proposal in response to               
 RFP 475-SH. 
 
     3.  Exhibit 11 (Price Sheet) of Appendix D (Required Forms) is deleted in its entirety   
 and restated as the revised Price Sheet to be submitted with a proposal in  
 response to RFP 475-SH. 
 
     4.  Appendix K (Living Wage Program) of Appendices is deleted in its entirety and 
 restated to provide the current Living Wage Program information. 
 
     5. Appendix K-1 (Living Wage Rate Annual Adjustments) of Appendices is deleted in 
 its entirety and restated to provide the hourly rates for the Living Wage Ordinance.   
 
You may access this Bulletin Number 20 of RFP 475-SH in the electronic (PDF) format 
via the Department’s website at: http://shq.lasdnews.net/shq/contracts/info.html. 
 
All other Terms and Conditions of the RFP will remain in effect  
 
Should you have any questions, please contact Contract Analyst Cynthia Lopez at 
ctlopez@lasd.org. 
 
 


